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Re:  Phonetec PCS, LLC

Company Code: TI854

To Whom It May Concemn:

On behalf of the company, I hereby respectfully request to cancel Phonetec PCS, LLC's
(Phonetec) certification in the above-referenced certificates.

This request is based upon Phonetec's determination that it no longer intends to provide
telecommunications services in the State of Florida. Based upon the fact that Phonetec currently has

no customers, Phonetec asserts that the voluntary discontinuance of its cemﬁcatlon will have no
adverse impact upon consumers.

I'have also enclosed an extra copy of this letter to be date stamped and returned'to me in the
enclosed, self-addressed, postage prepaid envelope.

CMP If you have any questions or if I may provide you with any additional information, please do
COM not hesﬂate to call me.
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J.M. Steinhart, Esq.
orney for Phonetec PCS, LLC
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Dorothy Menasco '

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Monday, December 06, 2004 12:38 PM
To: - Dorothy Menasco ' .
Subject: RE: Phonetec PCS, LLC - TJ854

Hey Dorothy. Not unless they sent in the $50 minimum RAF for 2004. If they did not send Ihoney, then do not
open a docket, I will need to contact them. If they did send money, you can open a docket. Thanks.

----- Original Message-----

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2004 12:29 PM
To: Paulalsler '

Subject: Phonetec PCS, LLC - TJ854

Hi Paula,

We have received a request to cancel Phonetec PCS, LLC's IXC Registration. Letter advises it currently has no
customers and voluntary discontinuance of certification will have no adverse impact on customers.

Based on that info, please advise as to whether we should open a new document or not. Thank you!

Dorothy



